Glenn Steckman

From: Bob Walker <Bob@arcticeyeak.com>

Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2024 7:59 PM

To: Chip Leeper; Glenn Steckman; Cole Cushman; Jamie Burgess; Jonathan Duarte

Cc John Mortensen; Kristine Fairman; Robert Turnbull; Gilbert Juarez; Robert Crutchfield;
Thomas P. Cooper; Edward Washington; Aaron Inks; Colette Cook

Subject: Nome Pool Mechanical Renovation Commissioning

Caution! This message was sent from outside your organization.

Hello Everyone

Well we have been waiting for this day to arrive for quite some time but it appears it might just happen
regardless of our best efforts to prevent it. We are scheduled to have the commissioning of the DeNora
Hypochlorite Generation System and the Telchine Ozone Generation System to occur between the 13t thru the
19t of April 2024. Here is the schedule we will be working under.

e 13" of April, Saturday, Polar Pools and TecPro arrive to start the process. We will complete low
voltage wiring of valve actuators and function test. Program backwash automation and test. Set up
ProMinent DCM-5 Controller with new probes. Install rebuilt Muriatic Acid transfer pump. TecPro
and Polar Pools will remain on-site until the morning of the 19 of April.

e 15% of April, Monday, Main Line Mechanical will arrive and install the new flex boots on the pool
pumps and install replacement supply piping thermometer. MLM will remain on-site thru to the 17t
of April to ensure piping is leak free after sanitation systems are put online.

e 16" of April, Tuesday, DeNora and Telchine arrive to start the commissioning process of their
respective sanitation equipment. Both DeNora and Telchine are expecting their commissioning
process to take two days.

e TecPro will be interfacing with DeNora and Telchine to get the process control data from their
systems to the PLC and then up on the computer in the Pool Manages office.

e Further programing will be undertaken for pool flow, pool heating, and ProMinent DCM-5 control of
Chlorine Residual and pH adjustment.

e We are optimistic that all pool functions will be fully recognized under this new system by the end of
the week 20 April 2024. We are fervently hoping and praying so.

All contractors will be staying at the Dredge 7 on the Teller Hwy. We are going to need the pool mechanical
room blower fully functioning and tested before the 13 of April. We need the pool water chemistry balanced
and the level in the pool to just over the gutter lip. We will also need some additional short term muscle for
loading the salt into the brine tank. Chip has already reserved the Blue Bomber Suburban for our stay in
Nome. I would like to introduce the various contractors to the Nome management team when everyone is
onsite, this should be Tuesday the 16t of April.

Once the system is up and running we would like to invite the local Nome Press to tour the new system with
Nome Management participation and approval.
Regards,



